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Answer to question taken on notice – 8 September 2023 

 

I did take a question on notice on a point raised by Senator Henderson about whether universities 
are providing concessions on fees for courses when the course or the unit of study involves a 
placement only (see page 46). I took this on notice so I could ask members of the Australian Council 
of Heads of Social Work Education (ACHSWE) about the situation at their individual universities. I 
raised this at the ACHSWE’s national meeting on 8th September. No members were aware of such 
fee concessions at their own universities. 

 


